
UPDATE #12 

05/09/2023 

God is Still Speaking 

Just a short update this week as the committee 

continues to move close to posting our open position and 

in turn, receiving ministerial profiles, resumes and 

statements of faith from candidates. 

In preparing ourselves for the next phase of this work in which we will review potential 

candidate profiles and accompanying materials, we are considering: 

• How might we create more room for the Holy Spirit to speak? 

• What is possible? 

• How might we be a blessing to our candidates? 

• How are we willing to be flexible and/or surprised? 

• What is the most faithful action we could undertake right now? 

• In what ways do we need to exercise courage? 

• What is God up to? 

We begin and end each meeting with prayer (and meditation) and a reminder to 

ourselves to create room to hear God’s message. We lean into our faith to provide 

support and guidance, not only for committee members, but for all of us, through this 

journey of transition. We feel your love and encouragement. Thank you! 

—Robin Long  

 

 

 


